

## a part of Swanland Education Trust www.swanlandeducationtrust.co.uk

27th February 2019

## Bag Packing at Tesco - Years 4/5/6

Dear parents/carers,

Dunswell PTA

On behalf of the PTA, Mrs Cross has kindly arranged a bag pack at Tesco, Hall Road to raise funds for the school.

The bag pack will take place on Saturday 16<sup>th</sup> March from 10am — 2pm. We are looking for volunteers (a maximum of 20) to pack bags on this date. We have split the session into two 2-hour sessions. Members of staff from Dunswell and the PTA will be present to support the children.

If your child is able to take part on the above date, please sign and return the form below stating which session your child can help at. Please note children should be in years 4, 5 or 6 to take part. Children should be dropped off and collected from the entrance of the supermarket on the day. Please return the slip to the school office by Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March.

Friday 8<sup>th</sup> March.

Thank you for your continuing support, now and into the future.

Kind regards

Signed.....(parent/carer)

Bag packing at Tesco, Hall Road – Saturday 16 <sup>th</sup> March 10am – 2pm
I give permission for my child to take part in the above bag pack. I understand that I wil need to take my child and collect them from Tesco.
They can help at (please tick just one):
10am — 12noon
12noon — 2pm 🔲
They will be collected byand on the 16 <sup>th</sup> March I can be contacted on(telephone number)